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Ref: 4023/22 
 
 
19 August 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 25 July 2022.  
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 

• Following receipt of her driving ban, can you confirm how the PCC will now travel to 
attend meetings, events and functions and how the cost of this will be met? 

 
RESPONSE 
 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information 
you have requested. 
 
Please find below answers to your question:- 
 

• The PCC will travel by public transport to attend meetings, events and functions.  The 
PCC decided when she was elected in 2021 that she would not claim expenses for 
travel around Nottinghamshire and this has not changed. The Office of the Police and 
Crime Commissioner is not involved in organising any travel for the Commissioner 
around the police force area, including from home to work therefore any fees incurred 
from this will be paid for personally by the PCC. However, any expenses incurred 
outside of Nottinghamshire for business purposes, where public transport would be 
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used will be claimed as per the Travel and Subsistence policy, as was the case prior 
to the driving ban. 

 
The expenses of the PCC are published online to fulfil the requirements of the 
Specified Information Order1, that information can be found at the following location 
Expenses (pcc.police.uk) 

 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 844 5998 or e-mail 
Officepcc@notts.police.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Katy Lewis 
Office & Volunteer Manager 

 
1 The Elected Local Policing Bodies (Specified Information) (Amendment) Order 2011 (2011/3050) came into force on 
16 January 2012. The original Order was subsequently amended by two further Orders (2012/2479 and 2013/1816). 

https://www.nottinghamshire.pcc.police.uk/Our-Money/Expenses.aspx
mailto:Officepcc@notts.police.uk.

